
You can show your support by signing our petition:
https://tinyurl.com/phcpetition 

Primary Health Care nurses 
and staff are taking a stand!

Did you know: 

• an experienced Primary Health Care nurse is paid 10.6 percent less 
($7,600 per annum) than their District Health Board colleague with the 
same qualifications, skills and experience?

• some medical receptionists/administrators earn below the living wage?

3200 of us across more than 500 workplaces nationwide are left with no 
option but to take strike action just to get what is fair.

We need the Government, the DHBs and the Ministry of Health to urgently 
provide extra funding so our employers can show they value us. We have 
been negotiating with no luck for a year.

Our employers now face a potential crisis because low pay makes it hard to 
attract and keep good staff.

This will make them less able to provide quality care, which will increase 
hospital admissions and put extra strain on the health system. Everyone 
pays when that happens. 

There is incredible value in the work we do, especially in the fight against  
COVID-19. We know people are grateful. We appreciate the thanks, but that 
doesn’t help us pay our bills.

Please stand with us!

You can show your support by signing our petition:
https://tinyurl.com/phcpetition 

Primary Health Care nurses 
and staff are taking a stand!

Did you know: 

• an experienced Primary Health Care nurse is paid 10.6 percent less 
($7,600 per annum) than their District Health Board colleague with the 
same qualifications, skills and experience?

• some medical receptionists/administrators earn below the living wage?

3200 of us across more than 500 workplaces nationwide are left with no 
option but to take strike action just to get what is fair.

We need the Government, the DHBs and the Ministry of Health to urgently 
provide extra funding so our employers can show they value us. We have 
been negotiating with no luck for a year.

Our employers now face a potential crisis because low pay makes it hard to 
attract and keep good staff.

This will make them less able to provide quality care, which will increase 
hospital admissions and put extra strain on the health system. Everyone 
pays when that happens. 

There is incredible value in the work we do, especially in the fight against  
COVID-19. We know people are grateful. We appreciate the thanks, but that 
doesn’t help us pay our bills.

Please stand with us!


